
Borough of Telford & Wrekin
Proposal to Increase the Permanent Capacity of 
Hadley Learning Centre Primary Phase from 420 
to 630 Places 
In accordance with the Education and Inspections Act 2006 and the School 
Organisation Regulations 2013, a proposal is being published by Telford & Wrekin 
Council, Addenbrooke House, Ironmasters Way, Telford, regarding the provision of 
primary education in Hadley.
The proposal is an enlargement of the premises to increase the capacity of Hadley 
Learning Community Primary Phase from two forms of entry (total 420 pupils) to 
three forms of entry (630 pupils). The school’s published admission number will 
permanently increase from 60 to 90 pupils per year group.  This will take effect in the 
reception year group from September 2016 and the increased admission number 
will progress up the school, year by year.
This proposal has been made in response to the increase in pupil numbers that are 
expected to arise as a result from the new housing developments that are planned 
for north Telford.
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal, copies of which are 
available on the  Telford and Wrekin Council website: http://www.telford.gov.uk/ 
or can be obtained from: School Organisation Services, Telford and Wrekin 
Council, 6b Darby House, Lawn Central, Telford, TF3 4JA  or by email at  
schoolorganisation@telford.gov.uk 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any person may 
object to, or make comments by sending them to: School Organisation Services, 
Telford and Wrekin Council, 6b Darby House, Lawn Central, Telford, TF3 4JA
The closing date for comments is: 11 December 2015 
Signed: Jonathan Eatough - Assistant Director Law, Democracy and Public 
Protection. (TWC LP00765)


